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Comments: I would be so incredibly disappointed if this development went through. The Swan Valley is a

magical, remote place with very few services and only one road in and out. It would be a horrible decision on the

forest services part to let this happen. This will not do anything for the community other than destroy it. Who

would work at this Lodge? How much traffic in and out would this create? This is one of the last quiet lakes in the

area and bringing in outside developers will do nothing to preserve that. Please vote no on this. I'd rather see the

Lodge land split up into plats rather than a huge lodge replace it. thank you


